
From: David Dixon [mailto:ddixon@davis-firm.com]  

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 3:58 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Public Comment on Swine Operation In Buffalo River Watershed 

 
Please let this email serve as my opposition to permitting swine operations in the Buffalo River 
Watershed.  I believe the Buffalo River is too valuable of an environmental and tourism treasure to 
jeopardize it with the ecological risks associated with hog operations. 
 

 
J. David Dixon  
Davis, Clark, Butt, Carithers, & Taylor, PLC 
19 East Mountain St. 
P.O. Box 1688 
Fayetteville, AR 72702-1688 
Tel:  (479) 521-7600 
Fax (479) 521-7661 
ddixon@davis-firm.com 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT  
This electronic message transmission, and any prior or subsequent transmissions in the same "e-mail chain", contains information 
from the law firm of Davis, Clark, Butt, Carithers & Taylor, PLC, and is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please 
notify us by telephone (479-521-7600) immediately. 

Notice: Any federal tax advice contained in this communication, including attachments and enclosures, is not intended or written to 
be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding tax-related penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters addressed herein. 
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